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AP EXAM ADMINSTRATION: Ambridge Area High School 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Please note the following important communication regarding the upcoming Advanced 

Placement Exam Administration: 

 

 See below for a full exam schedule including all dates and times of each exam. 

 All exams will be paper and pencil and must be taken in-person. 

 Attendance: Students testing will be required to be in attendance for their exam only and 

will be marked present for the day. (For example, if your student has an 8:00am exam, 

they are permitted to leave with a parent note at the conclusion of their exam. If a student 

has a 12:00pm exam, they are permitted to come in only for their exam at noon. Students 

coming in late or leaving early will be responsible for their own transportation.) 

 Exams beginning at 12:00pm may conclude after 2:30pm and students will then be 

responsible for their own transportation home. 

 Testing will be held in the LGI. Students should wait for an announcement for their 

exam. Students who arrive late to their exam will NOT be permitted to test. 

 Exam fees have been paid for by Ambridge Area School District for the 2021-2022 

school year. 

 

The College Board reminds students that they should bring the following items on test day: 

 

 No. 2 pencils (non-mechanical) 

 Pens with black or blue ink 

 Approved calculators (for a full list of approved calculators, please see www. 

apstudents.org/calculators) 

 

The College Board reminds students that electronic devices including phones, smart watches, 

fitness trackers, wearable technology, cameras, ear buds, etc. are prohibited on test day.  

 

 

For any questions regarding AP exam administration, please contact Mrs. Gantz at 724-266-2833 

ext. 2419 or mia.gantz@ambridge.k12.pa.us  
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